
  

 

2nd February 2024 
 

 

Valentine’s Discos-Thursday 15th February 
Our wonderful PFA are once again holding the very popular Valentine’s Discos this year. They will be on February 
15th and there will be a disco for Key Stage 1 followed by one for Key Stage 2. Full details will follow next week on 
Class Dojo, including how to buy tickets. Many thanks to all the PFA team who give up their own time to put on these 
events for our children, we really appreciate your hard work.  
 
Parents' Evenings 
We will be holding our Spring Term Parents' Evenings on Tuesday 12th March and Thursday 14th March, between 
3.30pm-7pm. Sheets will be in the canteen as usual, before that date.  

 
SCOPAY – Ordering School Meals 
Following on from last week's reminder about parents ordering school meals, we are now pleased to say that a 
recent upgrade to SCOPAY enables parents to order school meals right up until 8:30am on the day the meal is 
required. Therefore, if you do forget to order the previous day, please take the opportunity to add a meal choice to 
SCOPAY before school. After 8:30am, you will not be able to make any further changes for that day. We hope that by 
making this change it will ensure that all students who require a school meal will have a choice on the SCOPAY 
system before teaching and learning starts. 

 
Values Awards 
 

 
Good Work Awards 

Reception Jackson for your determination to say the right words during a speech and language session 

Year 1 Moses as you show great determination when getting ready for Woodlands, especially when getting 
taking off your wellies. 

Year 2 Rowan for showing great determination when skipping during PE. 

Year 3 Alfie G for being so determined and kind to help someone else with their learning and then making sure 
they were more confident and could complete their work.  

Year 4 Riley C for always being determined to expand your knowledge by curiously questioning and thinking 
hard about your learning. 

Year 5 Ella for always being determined to complete your work and try your best. Well done! 

Year 6 Melissa, for being determined to succeed in maths and working really hard to make it happen. 

Reception Sonny, for working hard in Maths this week developing your counting skills. 

Year 1 Gabriella,  you always try your best in everything you are asked to do in class. Well done Gabriella. 
 



  

 

 
2024 Term dates for 2023-2024 https://www.wensumtrust.org.uk/wells-next-the-sea/parents-and-carers/term-dates  
 
16th February Last Day of Half Term 
26th February First day of Half Term 
12th March-Parents Evening 
14th March-Parents Evening 
27th March Last Day of Spring Term 
15th April First Day of Summer Term 
6th May Bank Holiday 
13th -16th May -Y6 SATS 
24th May Last day of Half Term 
3rd June First Day of Half Term 
19th July Last Day of Summer Term

Year 2 Maggie, for fantastic writing about the frog life cycle. 

Year 3 Harper, for trying so hard this week to come into school with a positive frame of mind and get on with 
your learning.  

Year 4  Jody,  for working so hard to create a brilliant 'metal menu' for The Iron Man. 

Year 5 Max S, for having an improved, positive attitude to your learning. Well done, keep it up! 

Year 6 Seb, for working hard in all of your lessons, listening well, asking questions and doing your very best. 

https://www.wensumtrust.org.uk/wells-next-the-sea/parents-and-carers/term-dates


  

 

 


